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4 December 2020

In November we released consultation papers asking for your feedback on proposed changes to
some key areas of the NDIS - Access and Independent Assessments, Budgets and Planning and
supporting young people through Early Childhood Early Intervention.

NDIA CEO Martin Hoffman has answered some questions about planning meetings and dispels
some misinformation - Stay informed with the CEO.
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